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Honorable Senators: 

 

I strongly oppose SB 1583. Local needs are more important than blanket state-wide 

or nation-wide dictums. Local school boards are elected by, and are responsible to, 

the voters and residents of their service area. Please do not pass this measure which 

will tie the hands of these elected officials and silence the community's needs. The 

people of the school district boundaries need to be able to make their voices heard 

for topics that are unique to the particular school district and community. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jane Herb, Keizer 


